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NOTICE OF HEARING OF NECESSITY
HRGIDD NPS-TREE PLANTING 5504-07 DRAIN PROJECT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Drainage Board for the proposed HRGIDD
NPS-TREE PLANTING 5504-07 Drain Project has considered the petition
received from the City of Ann Arbor for improving the county drain known as
the Huron River Green Infrastructure Drainage District and made a tentative
determination that the said petition is sufficient and that the said project is
practicable; has designated the name “HRGIDD NPS-TREE PLANTING 5504-07
DRAIN PROJECT” as the name of said drainage project; has given the name
“Huron River Green Infrastructure Drainage District” to the drainage district
therefore, and has made a tentative determination that the following public
corporations should be assessed for cost of said project, to wit:

City of Ann Arbor, for benefits o the public health;

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the Drainage Board will meet on May 21, 2018,
at 4:30 p.m. at the Western Washfenaw Service Center, 705 N. Zeeb Road, Rm
1105, Ann Arbor, Michigan, for the purpose of hearing any objections to said=s
project, to the petition therefore and to the matter of assessing the cost to the
public corporations above named. At said hearing any public corporation:
to be assessed or any taxpayer thereof, will be entitled to be heard.

This Notice is given by order of said Drainage Board.
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Evan Pratt, Chair
Dated: April 16, 2018
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